XXIX.WORLD CONGRESS
OF ECHOCARDIOGRAPHY
AND ALLIED TECHNIQUES

& 14TH INTERNATIONAL
COLLEGE OF CARDIOLOGY
ANNUAL MEETING

19-21.September 2024, HOTEL PARK INN BY RADISSON DANUBE, BRATISLAVA, SLOVAKIA
Dear Colleague,

We are honored to invite you as a faculty for the XXIX World Congress of Echocardiography,
Allied Techniques (MRI, CT scan, IVUS) and Clinical Cardiology that will be held September
19--21, 2024 at the Hotel Park Inn by Radisson Danube, Rybne Namestie 1, in Bratislava,
Slovakia. The Congress will be co-sponsored by the International Society of Cardiovascular
Ultrasound (ISCU) and the International College of Cardiology (ICC).

An excellent scientific program awaits you, which will provide an update as well as recent advances
in every aspect of cardiovascular medicine and non-invasive imaging for diagnosis and therapy in
clinical practice. Innovations from basics to advanced echocardiography and other non-invasive
modalities and all aspects of cardiology will be covered through plenary sessions, workshops,
symposia and oral presentations. As always, the focus will be on interesting case studies to cover all
aspects and recent advances. An opportunity will also be provided to participate in faculty led
hands-on sessions.

An initial announcement is attached and further details including sightseeing tours will be available
soon on the Congress website as well as the ISCU website: iscu.org

If you are able to accept our invitation, please send us 3 to 5 topics of your choice and we will
select one or more for your presentation. As honored faculty, the Congress registration fee will be
waived and there will be no charge to attend official events such as the gala dinner. There will be
no reimbursement for travel, accommodation and other expenses.

As the Congress will be in hybrid format, you could also participate online — with live online lecture
or prerecorded presentation.

Please respond by e-mail to iscuorg@yahoo.com, nanda@uab.edu and janfedacko@hotmail.com
no later than March 31, 2024, if you are able to accept our invitation. We do hope you will be
able to accept our invitation and are looking forward to meeting you in Bratislava in September.

Kind Regards

Jan Fedacko MD, President of the Congress
Navin C. Nanda MD, President, ISCU and International President of the Congress
Monika Kapoor, ISCU Coordinator
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